
 

 

MEETING NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the school board of Independent School District No. 

834 – Stillwater Area Public Schools will hold a Closed session pursuant to 

Minnesota Statutes § 13D.05, Subd. 3(b), for a confidential attorney-client 

discussion regarding pending litigation in the matter ISD No. 834 v. EN Properties, 

LLC, et al. at 5:30 p.m. on Monday, January 31, 2022 at the Oak Park Building, 

6355 Osman Avenue North, Stillwater, MN 55082. 

 

Posted:  January 27, 2022 

Joan Hurley 

Executive Assistant 

651-351-8455 

hurleyj@stillwaterschools.org 

 


